From:S Lee

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 12:30 PM

To: Joe DiPaola <joe.dipacla@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros
<greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench <tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Castro Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>;
David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan
<godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Cc: njaved@thestar.ca; Majid.Jowhari@parl.gc.ca; daisy.waico@pc.ola.org; yyan@yrmg.com

Subject: SRCM.21.12 - Clarification on Regional and Local Councillor Enviro Day

Please include it for the Oct 13th Meeting.

Dear Councillors

As a resident, I am not in favor of an exemption given to the regional and local councillor.

The councilor must pay the money back to the city!

This is a blatant abuse of the city policies and resources. This might also be a code of conduct issue that the council must address.

The councillor used the event to gain points for the mayor position, and is now forcing the city to absorb the deficit. This is so
wrong.

Do not vote for an exemption.
We will be watching!
ps:

News media. Attached report by the city manager for your reference and understanding of my email.
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